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Subject: HB 2208 – Relating to community health improvement plans 
  Work Session Recommendations 

 

Currently, Coordinated Care Organizations (CCOs) are required to collaborate with local public 
health authorities and hospitals when conducting a community health assessment and adopting 
community health improvement plans. The measure broadens that collaboration by including 
community mental health programs and local planning committees related to alcohol and drug 
prevention and treatment services. It also requires CCOs, local public health authorities, and 
community mental health programs to incorporate their behavioral health plans into the 
community mental health improvement plan. To support these changes, the Oregon Health 
Authority must adopt rules to align these new requirements with existing planning and 
reporting obligations. The measure is anticipated to have a minimal fiscal impact on the Oregon 
Health Authority and no fiscal impact on counties. 

Final Subcommittee Action 

LFO recommends that HB 2208 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 

 MOTION:  I move HB 2208 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(vote) 

Carriers 

Full Committee: ______________________________ 

House Floor: ______________________________ 
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Senate Floor: ______________________________ 

 


